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                           Cnr Mount Hay Rd and Willow Park Ave 
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respect  responsibility  resilience 

 

Thursday 23rd February 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

This note is to provide you with information regarding purchasing a Year 6 Polo Shirt 2023 details of 
which are outlined below.  Please keep this page as it contains important information. 
 

Details: Year 6 Polo Shirt 2023 – supplied by Crocodile Creek 

Sizing information: The sizes below refer to the measurement around the student’s 
chest, not the actual size of the shirt.  This means that you will have 
to measure your child’s chest carefully to ensure the correct size is 
ordered.  Keep in mind the shirts are made larger than the chest size 
to allow for a more comfortable fit.  This year we have organised for 
sample shirts in sizes 12 and 16 to be made available should you wish 
your child to try one on before ordering.  Please see your class 
teacher if you would like to organise a trial fitting. 

Students involved: Year 6 students from Class Brave and Class Fantasia 

Organising teachers: Mrs Martel Farrell 

Cost per student: $55.00 per shirt 

Specific Requirements: Should you be interested in placing an order, please complete the 
order form, indicate the size required and the number of shirts 
required.  Payment in full will need to accompany your order. 

Due date for payment & 
note: 

Thursday 9th March 2023 
Please note that late payments may not be accepted.  Once the order 
is submitted to the supplier there is no opportunity to amend sizes 
and/or purchase more items.  Please select wisely. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Mrs Martel Farrell   Mrs May Ptolemy 
Year 6 teacher    Principal  

YEAR 6 POLO SHIRT 2023 
Note: Payments can be made online, as well as by cash or cheque 

For payments online enter: 
Payment Description: Year 6 Polo Shirt 

Payment Amount: $55.00 
Payment Due: Thursday 9th March 2023 

Please note: LATE PAYMENTS MAY NOT BE ACCEPTED 
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Return permission note to Leura Public School office by Thursday 9th March 2023 
Please note: LATE PAYMENTS MAY NOT BE ACCEPTED 

 

 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________________ Class: _____________ 
 

 I understand the cost per polo shirt is $55.00 and payment is required by Thursday 9th March 
2023. 
 

 I have indicated the correct shirt size required on the table above. 
 

 I understand late payments may not be accepted and I will contact the school if there are 
difficulties in meeting this deadline. 
 
Please indicate how many shirts you are ordering: ____________ 
 

Payment 
 I have enclosed cash or cheque payment of $____________ 

 OR 
 I have paid $____________ online.  My receipt no. ______________________________ 

 
 

Parent/Carer Name: _______________________________________________ Date: _____________ 
 

Parent/Carer Signature: ____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Contact Phone no:  ___________________________ 

YEAR 6 POLO SHIRT 2023 
Note: Payments can be made online, as well as by cash or cheque 

For payments online enter: 
Payment Description: Year 6 Polo Shirt 

Payment Amount: $55.00 
Payment Due: Thursday 9th March 2023 

Please note: LATE PAYMENTS MAY NOT BE ACCEPTED 
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